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Senator Keaveny Announces   
Review Committee Appointment 

 

JEFFERSON CITY – Missouri Sen. Joe Keaveny (D-St. Louis) is pleased to announce the 

Senate’s confirmation of Pamela Ross as a member of the Linked Deposits Review Committee. 

The Linked Deposits Review Committee examines all matters relating to Linked Deposit 

Programs in Missouri, including the program’s administration, operation and effectiveness. 

Ross is a banker at People’s National Bank in St. Louis. 

“As a banker, Ms. Ross will bring her professional experience to this committee, which 

partners with financial institutions across the state to provide low-interest loans that create 

jobs,” said Sen. Keaveny. “She understands the importance of this committee’s work for the 

entire state.” 

For a full list of the governor’s boards and commission, visit http://governor.mo.gov/boards/. 

 

 
Pamela Ross, left, poses with Sen. Joe Keaveny during the confirmation process.  For a full 
resolution copy of this photo, please contact steven.adams@senate.mo.gov or call (573) 751-3824. 
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